
Council Business Meeting 

 
Page 1 of 1 

 

April 18, 2023 

Agenda Item City Manager 1 Year Performance Review 

From Sabrina Cotta Deputy City Manager/ Interim HR Director 

Contact Sabrina.cotta@ashland.or.us     

Item Type Requested by Council  ☒     Update ☐      Request for Direction ☐      Presentation ☐ 

SUMMARY 
City Manager Joseph L. Lessard had successfully completed his first year of employment with the City 
of Ashland. Per his contract, the City Manager will participate in an annual review. 

BACKGROUND AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
The City Council conducted the Manager’s annual performance review in executive session at the 
April 4th, 2023, and March 21, 2023, City Council Business Meetings.  City Manager Lessard has met the 
standard of performance as dictated by the Mayor and Council with areas of excellence and areas of 
improvement identified. The Mayor and Council will conduct an assessment in six months to track 
progress to identified goals.  
 

SUGGESTED NEXT STEPS 
I move that the City Manager has successfully met the performance standard as set by City Council 
and has successfully passed his annual performance review. 

REFERENCES & ATTACHMENTS 
City Managers Contract  
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